
 
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT – FRAUD ALERT 
 
First Abu Dhabi Bank Representações Ltda. ("FAB Brazil by itself and by First Abu Dhabi Bank (“FAB”) and 
their affiliated entities, hereby inform that they have become aware of a fraudulent practice using their 
name and reputation in order to  set up companies and conduct business in Brazil.  
 
FAB (Brazil) wishes to confirm that it is the only office duly authorized to represent First Abu Dhabi Bank 
in Brazil, and also informs that it does not conduct any type of customary retail banking activity in Brazil, 
in particular, it does not perform or conduct any type of payroll loans and/or other credit transactions in 
Brazil. 
 
Further, FAB wishes to highlight that it does not request deposits in current accounts of financial 
institutions, or of individuals or corporations for the purposes of approving or releasing credit, and also 
does not make requests by means of correspondents or any intermediary, nor does it perform 
communications via social messaging applications.  
 
FAB requests that people are vigilant with respect to these unusual credit practices, as well as websites, 
emails or applications used to do so. FAB does not use any of these methods in its commercial practices, 
and shall not be responsible for deposits made for approval or release of credit. 
 
For more information or further questions, please contact FAB Hotline Brasil: +55 11 99378-8177 and/or 
suporte.fab@bvalaw.com.br (opening hours: Monday to Friday - except holidays - from 9am to 6pm) 
and access Central Bank of Brazil website on scams and frauds involving the name of financial 
institutions at: https://www.bcb.gov.br/acessoinformacao/perguntasfrequentes-respostas/faq_golpe. 
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